
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 
 
 
To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 
 
From: Kelly Marchese, Dorothy L. Bullock School Principal 
 
Date: May 14, 2024 
 
Re: Action Memo 
       May22, 2024 Board Meeting 
 
 
It is requested of the board to approve the following employees for summer hours at their per diem rate: 
 
Marian Dunn (school nurse): 10 days, working on health records for current students and new students; 
preparing health information for the 2024-2025 School Year 
 
Katie Evans and Tammy Belcher (school guidance counselors): 5 days each to work on student 
placements and finalize documents. 
 
 
 
 


